
 

     

 

 
    

 

     

         9th February 2022 

    

Khulah Second Notification 
 

     

After having processed the Khulah application submitted by Ms. Bakhta Benadji, we 

hereby are issuing the second notification of the Khulah due to having found evidence 

of the following: 

 

• The couple has not been living together since 14th May 2021 

• The couple had already separated in November 2020 but still lived together 

• Presence of abuse in the relationship 

• Protection order in place by The District Court since 31st May 2021 

 

This is the second notification of Khulah. The husband, Boubakeur Touatou, has 15 

days to agree to a meeting for reconciliation. Failure to attend a meeting for 

reconciliation will result in the issuance of the final Khulah notification. 

 

We also await the court proceeding on the 17th February 2022. 

 

If you require further information, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

     

Shaykh Abu Ahmad    Maulana Anwar Khan  

          

Copies Sent to: 

 

• Shaykh Dr Umar Al-Qadri 

• Bakhta Benadji (applicant/wife) 

• Boubakeur Touatou (husband)  

 
 
 
 
NOTE: THIS LETTER HAS BEEN GENERATED ELECTRONICALLY AND CAN BE VERIFIED ONLINE BY 
SCANNING THE QR CODE. 
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